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TO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COPY 

Gavin Jones | Director, Competition Exemptions 
Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission 
23 Marcus Clarke St 
Canberra ACT 2601 
gavin.jones@accc.gov.au  
 
Connie Wu | Assistant Director, Mergers, 
Exemptions and Digital 
Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission 
William Street Perth WA 
connie.wu@accc.gov.au  
exemptions@accc.gov.au  

 

 12 AUGUST 2022

Dear Gavin 

7-Eleven Australia Pty Limited and 7-Eleven Stores Pty Limited — Withdrawal of notification of resale 
price maintenance under section 93 of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (Cth)  

We act for 7-Eleven Australia Pty Limited (7-Eleven Australia) and 7-Eleven Stores Pty Limited (7-
Eleven). 

We are instructed to notify the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (Commission) that 7-
Eleven Australia and 7-Eleven wish to withdraw the following notifications lodged on 28 January 2022:  

 RPN10000458 

 RPN10000457 

Please contact us if the Commission would like any further information. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Simon Cooke | Partner 
King & Wood Mallesons 
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